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Did you know that participating in improv can help with stuttering? 
It’s true!  
Northwestern University Center for Audiology, Speech, Language, and Learning (NUCASLL) will be hosting 
another series of guided improv workshops that will allow teens and tweens who stutter to: 
• Enjoy a welcoming space where stuttering is accepted and supported—and mistakes are celebrated.
• Practice flexibility and taking risks.
• Learn to avoid “avoiding” due to the spontaneous nature of the improv activities.
• Have the option to pass during any activity with no questions asked.
• Improve their personal reactions in a supportive environment where they can be comfortably

uncomfortable.
• Create a community with others who stutter.
• Have fun!
• New and returning participants are welcome!

BREAK  THE BLOCKS
FREE Improv Classes for  Tweens & Teens Who Stutter

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
These free sessions will be run by Elisha Boxer Magnifico, MA/CCC-SLP, assistant clinical professor and speech-language 
pathologist, alongside her MS SLL graduate students and David Catlin, Head of Acting for the Department of Theatre and 
founding ensemble member of the Lookingglass Theatre Company, and a team of undergraduate theatre students. For this 
series, we will host an optional performance/family participation night on Monday, March 3rd, 2024.

SPACE IS LIMITED—ADVANCED REGISTRATION REQUIRED
Call 847-491-3165 or email NUCASLL@northwestern.edu.

NUCASLL.northwestern.edu

WHEN
Mondays 5:30–7:00 p.m.
January 27, 2025
February 3, 2025
February 10, 2025
February 24, 2025
March 3, 2025—optional performance/family participation night

WHERE
The Wirtz Center for the Performing 
Arts, Northwestern’s Campus 
1949 Campus Dr. 
Evanston, IL 60208


